PUBLIC CONSULTATION

LAND SOUTH OF THE PADDOCKS & THE RIDGEWAY, POTTON
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An area of land measuring 3.51 hectares
(approximately 8.7 acres) south of The
Paddocks & The Ridgeway, Potton has
been allocated for development in the
Central Bedfordshire (North) Site
Allocations Development Plan
Document adopted in April 2011 (site
HA9) for a minimum of 90 dwellings and
0.5 hectares (1.25 acres) of allotment
space.

Kier Living and Stonewater Housing
Association are preparing a planning
application for the development and
they appreciate that local knowledge of
the site and the surrounding area is an
important consideration in shaping the
development and how it can be
designed and integrated into Potton.
Therefore Kier Living and Stonewater

Housing Association are inviting public
comments on the development
proposal.

You are therefore invited to discuss the
proposals with the developers on
Wednesday 25th July 2018 between
4.30pm and 7.30pm at The Community
Centre, Brook End, Potton SG19 2QS

Views can be expressed by sending an
email to: Potton@Brown-co.com
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